
 
 

 
 
Date:  July 7, 2022 

To:  Participating MRB Lenders & Servicers 

From:  Betty Temple‐Putnam, Sr. Vice President of Single‐Family Programs 

Re:  MRB7 Program Bulletin #20 – Mortgage Addendums 
 

 
  

This bulletin serves to notify participating lenders and servicers that MHC has removed the 
Witness signature requirement from the FHA and Fannie/Freddie Mortgage Addendums that are prepared 
and recorded with the first mortgage Deed of Trust.  There was no witness signature line on the VA/USDA 
addendum.  The forms have been updated on the Internet Loan Registration Site. 

 
Please feel free to contact the Single- Family staff if you should have any questions.  
 


